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February 28, 2022 

 
 
BY E-MAIL  
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: DE 21-030, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc., Motion for Protective Order 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Consistent with the terms of the Settlement Agreement filed with the New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on February 11, 2022, enclosed please 
find the testimony and supporting information of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
pertaining to its first step adjustment in the above-captioned matter.   
 
 In accordance with the Secretarial Letter issued on March 17, 2020, the 
Company is making this filing only electronically and paper copies will not follow.   
  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
       

 
Sincerely, 
 

       
     Matthew C. Campbell 
     Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
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